
 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 6 – Monday 16 June 2025 

Dear families,  

Memories have already been made this term! Our Year 3/4 children participated 

in the Mini Olympics. The children and staff all thoroughly enjoyed the day! We 

are incredibly lucky to work so closely with Inspire Plus. 

It is set to be another warm week. It is important that your child brings their 

water bottle to school each day, a sun hat is brought in and sun cream is applied 

before school.  

Mr. Moodie, our Trust CEO, visited our academy last week, he said that it is 

always a privilege to visit and to spend time with the children and staff. He 

enjoyed visiting lessons and talking with children about their learning.  

A huge thank you to Rob Dixon and his team who collects and donations and 

delivers them to school for us to share with our school community. Rob and his 

team go above and beyond; we are incredibly grateful for his support. 

Our PTFA are busy planning our Summer Fayre; they are in need of items for 

their tombola and any raffle prizes that you are able to donate. Your support as 

always is appreciated.  

A special project is due to take place with the help of B&Q, so watch this space 

for an exciting announcement! 

I hope that you all have a lovely week,  

Mrs Smyth  

 

 

 

Key diary dates: 

 

Tuesday 17th June 

EYFS new starter talk 3.30pm  

 

Monday 23rd June 

Year 5 Curriculum Day Walton 

 

Tuesday 24th June 

EYFS and KS1 Sports Day 

 

Wednesday 25th June 

KS2 Sports Day  

 

Tuesday 1st & Wednesday 2nd July  

WGPA Transition Days  

 

Wednesday 9th July 

PTFA Summer Fayre 

 

Wednesday 16th July 

Year 5/6 Performance 5pm 

 

Thursday 17th July 

Year 5/6 Performance 2pm 

 

Friday 18th July 

Whole School Trip to the Seaside 

 

Monday 21st July 

2pm Year 6 Awards 

 

Monday 21st July 

5pm Year 6 Leavers Disco 

 

Tuesday 22nd July 

Last Day of Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Year 3/4 children had the opportunity to experience a range of new sports 

- many of which the children had never played before. They got to meet a 

number of GB Olympians and Paralympians! The sun was shining, and the 

children represented our school beautifully! During the opening ceremony, the 

participants were cheered on by nearly 100 pupils and staff from Y5 and 6 who 

were seated in the main stand of the stadium. - Mr Kitchen 

Our beach trip is fast approaching! A letter 

was sent home last week with information and 

the consent form is available on ParentMail. 

The consent form needs to be returned by 

Tuesday 17th June – if it is not returned your 

child will be unable to go on the trip as the trip 

needs to be approved by the LA. 

 


